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[image: http://ts3.mm.bing.net/th?id=HN.608054107049296414&pid=15.1&P=0] April is national Autism Awareness month! Over the past few years, Early Explorers has had several children with Autism. These children have brought awareness and taught our staff, children, and families many things including acceptance, knowledge of autism, and being different is okay because we are all different in our own way. We would like to show our support by wearing blue on Tuesday, April 5th!
[image: ]Don’t forget to sign up for conferences April 12th and April 14th! (conferences are optional)
[image: ]Please make sure the extra clothes in your child’s bin are                                                weather appropriate and currently fit them.
[image: ]The nice weather is coming! Please bring in sunscreen for your child labeled with their name. Sunscreen must be lotion NOT aerosol. 
[image: https://www.littlebigcrafter.com/wp-content/uploads/2016/03/Homeberries-April-Showers-Bring-May-Flowers-1024x453.jpg]
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